
TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH PROPOSAL NO. 2016-05 

EXTENSION OF TRAILS AT IRENE SHELDON MEMORIAL PARK 

 

 

ADDENDUM #2 

NOVEMBER 18, 2016 

 
 
QUESTIONS FROM BIDDERS: 
 

1.  The Flexi-Pave bid is OPTIONAL.  Bidders may opt to bid on asphalt alone, Flexi-Pave alone, or both.  
 

 
2. The project specifications do not specifically state testing and/or responsibility for such. Please 
indicate all, if any testing that will be required and if paid for directly by the Town? 

 
 No testing is indicated. 
 
3. Addendum #1 states that the Town will purchase the asphalt material. Will this also apply to the Flexi-
Pave material, should that option be selected? 
 

 The town will not purchase Flexi-Pave material.  Please see #1 above. 
 
4. In the event that the selection of the Flexi-Pave option brings the contract total above $100K, how will 
the Town reimburse the Contractor for the additional costs associated with completing the contract as a 
Prevailing Wage project? 

 
 Bids should reflect all expected costs for labor and materials. 
 
 
5. We are having a difficult time locating both a supplier as well as a local installer for the Flexi-Pave 
System. Does the Engineer have a list of approved suppliers and installers available?  
 

 Please refer to kbius.com for contact information. 
 
 
6. Does the Town have a disposal location available that will accept the surplus excavated soils? 
 

 The town will make a disposal location available. 
  
 
7. In the Instruction to Bidders on page 4, it states 45 days for the project duration, but on the Proposal 
Form , page 8, it states 180 days.  Please clarify what the project duration is.   

 
Project duration will be 45 days from the Notice to Proceed.   Because conditions may 
require that the work be performed in the Spring, bids must be held firm through June 
of 2017.  The Notice to Proceed will be not be issued until conditions are favorable. 


